
To our valued Membership, 
 

Hi and I trust this letter finds you doing well! 
 
In June I announced  
Effective June 24, 2022, Midland Drive will close for approximately ninety (90) days to remodel and 
install new equipment.    Well here we are at the end of 90 days and construction is not complete!  We 
hope that in about 30 days we will be able to reopen! 
 
In the meantime, please remember  Cesar Tarin, Mary Guzman, and Rudy Guevarra are at the  Midkiff 
Branch. Maria Perez is at the  Big Spring Branch.  
Please see their direct lines below. 
We have extended our drive up and lobby hours at both Midkiff and Big Spring to offset of the Midland 
Drive closure. Saturday banking will be relocated to our Midkiff branch, during the closure of the 
Midland Drive office. 

 
Safe Deposit Boxes at our Midland Drive location will continue to be unavailable until we reopen.  .  

 
We are excited about the new changes and are confident that you will enjoy them! We appreciate your 
patience and understanding. We will strive to continue our level of service and apologize for any 
inconvenience. 
 
Here are some handy phone numbers and their direct lines: 
 
 Cesar is 432 688 7315 
 Destri is 432 688 7303 
 Maria is 432 688 7316 
 
 Kimberli in New Accounts is 432 688 7352 
 Naomi is 432 688 7324 
 
 Rudy in  Collections is 432 688  7343 
 Mary in Collection is 432 688 7341 
 
 Jana Haney President 432 634 5050 
 Justin Marler COO 432 688 7318 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jana Haney 
President 
 


